
As we get to work during the 2024 
legislative session, I need to hear from 
you if you support or do not support 
legislation under consideration. Your 

voice is crucial to the legislative process. 
I hope you will take my survey, and if I 

can ever be of any help, please reach out 
to me directly. 

You are welcome to attend my coffee 
hours and office hours for in person 
meetings. If you do not receive my 

email updates, please sign up here: 
housedems.ct.gov/Wood

— Rep. Kerry Wood
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PLEASE TAKE MY SURVEY 
•	 Cut $600 million in middle-class taxes

•	 Paid off over $2 billion in future unfunded 
pension liabilities and obligations

•	 Phased out 100% of pension and annuity 
income from the state’s income tax for most 
low and middle-income seniors

•	 Worked with the Department of Housing 
to bring home millions of dollars to 
improve housing options for Rocky Hill and 
Wethersfield - new projects include market 
rate, Veterans, and Senior & Disabled housing 
options.

WE WANT YOUR FEEDBACK ON BILLS SUBMITTED FOR A PUBLIC 
HEARING IN THE CT GENERAL ASSEMBLY

Hold your phone 
camera over the QR 
code and click the link 
or visit my website 
(listed below) to take 
my legislative survey.

860-240-8585 
Kerry.Wood@cga.ct.gov

housedems.ct.gov/Wood
facebook.com/RepKerryWood

DON’T HESITATE 
TO REACH OUT:

WHAT WE ACCOMPLISHED IN 2023:

I LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU!


